

# From the Principal's Desk:

Dear R. B. Hunt Family,

Can you believe it is December? At winter break we will have completed half the school year. It is unbelievable how fast it has gone! I hope that you can join us for some of our December happenings listed below:

Holiday Shop and Festival of Trees 12<sup>th</sup>-16<sup>th</sup> Monday-Friday 13<sup>th</sup> 15<sup>th</sup> Tuesday Winter Concert at 6:00 p.m. Holiday Luncheon 15th Thursday Chic fil 'a spirit night 5:30p.m.-7:30p.m. 15th Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> 17<sup>th</sup> Winter Concert for school, 9:00 a.m. Friday Saturday Breakfast with Santa 9:00a.m.-11:00a.m. 17<sup>th</sup> Festival of Trees, drawing at 10:45 a.m. Saturday Wednesday Last day of school prior to break, end of

A big thanks to Patience Atteberry, who volunteered her time and talents to turn the cafeteria into a winter wonderland. She will be laying our tracks for our "Polar Express" so please bring in your decorated train car (shoebox) to be displayed in the main hall starting Thursday, December 8<sup>th</sup>.

Please come and join your child for lunch on Thursday, December 15<sup>th</sup> during their regular lunch time. The administration will serve you some yummy turkey with all the fixings. Lunch prices are \$3.75 for adults and \$2.90 children. It makes it easy if you just charge the lunch to your child's account.

Thank you to all our  $3^{rd}$  grade students and teachers who made Thanksgiving cards for the council on aging meals on wheels' clients. I am sure those beautiful cards brought a smile to the faces of many of our senior citizens.

Congratulations to Madeline Splane, Charlotte Venney, Adelade Oliver and Caenan McCarthy for becoming part of the "Principal's Million Word Club". Way to go readers, keep up the fantastic work! Thank you for listening to your child read.

Amanda S. Garman

Principal

# Congratulations to...

#### 1st Grade:

WELU- Emma LeGrand SKIPP- Aislyn Wilson, Teddy Morgan HOLLOWAY- Wyatt West

#### 2nd Grade:

DIVINEY— Kate McGee, Mallory Graham PROCTOR— Brooks Greiner SELTZER\MS B.— Aliza Luz, Zachary Scott SAXON/STREIT— Saylor King, Sam Pulsfus CUBBEDGE— Asher Glisson, Lydia Jones

#### 3rd Grade:

AUNCHMAN- Olive Ferreira, Owen Vighetti FLUMAN- Ryland Vabolis NEHEMIAS- Brooke Addison

#### 3rd Grade Continued...

STETSON- Hazel Atkins, Luke Splane WIBLE- Taylor Dodson, Ellie Lopez

#### 4th Grade:

LANG— Ayler Sostrom SHARMAN— Finn Mulligan, Mikah Orlando PAOLINI— Alexander Sprowles, Lynae Alphonso MCCARTHY— Ella Escamilla, Max SobenesDesme LINDSEY— Lydia Jones

### 5th Grade:

BASILI— Noah Ryan, Jynealalu Aldis MCDONALD— Mya Cribbs CACCHIO— Giovanni Belamiza, Keegan McGee PINIAZ—Benjamin Arnow, Juliana Francis CLEARY—Nick Cannata





12/8/16 8:30am



Classroom Photos

12/13/16 6pm-7pm Café



Winter Holiday Concert

12/16/16 9am



School Winter Holiday Concert

12/17/16 9am-11am



Breakfast with Santa

12/17/16



Festival of Trees

Winter Break

12/22/16-01/04/17

Winter Break

Lighthouse Café: December 5th-December 9th. Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25. Milk is offered with every meal.

Monday- Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara Dipping Sauce,

Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast

Tuesday- Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs

Wednesday- Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza

Thursday- Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast

Friday-BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs

Parents, Friends and Family when visiting for lunch ...

Please sit at the Visitor Table located at the entrance of the <u>Cafeterla</u>





# **Attention Parents:**

It's beginning to look a lot like the holidays, and you know what that means, the HOLIDAY SHOP is coming. What this also means is that we are looking for donations of wrapping paper and tape. If you or anyone you know has extras laying around, there will be a box at the front office just waiting for it. Please help us make this years Holiday Shop a great one. Oh and we will also be looking for wrapping helpers in the very near future, so if you are willing to wrap, I am willing to let you. Please feel free to contact me, Amanda Brawner at 904-392-6824 or

abrawner11@yahoo.com if you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks,

Amanda Brawner Holiday Shop Chair





First Aid kits are a great thing to have at home! Save money and make your own. Think about possible emergencies in the home setting and a build a kit to be ready! Use a water resistant plastic container and label it. Take band aids, dressings, tape and other doo-dads separated into small zip lock bags. Save space by taking things out of their packages and just cutting the label off to store with supplies. Save time, money and instantly know what you have in your kit! Put one in the car, on the boat, in the shed, and in the

# Congratulations to all Islander Artists who

Phone: 547-7960 Fax: 547-7955

submitted a



Doodle 4 Google.



## **HOLIDAY GIFT IDEA**

Looking for a GREAT idea for Holiday gifts for teachers, co-workers and friends? We have

## <u>SAIRA Gift Cards</u>

available for purchase in the front office for \$25.00 from the P.T.A.O. You get a great gift and those that receive get a choice of wonderful local restaurants to enjoy a great meal. A portion of the costs comes back to the school, so it is a win-win for all.



# PTAO NEWS



Happy December! We have tons of fun events this month! The holiday shop opens December 12th, so make sure you get your forms and money in so your child can purchase gifts for their loved ones while raising money for our school. Tuesday, December 13th is our holiday concert and the first day of our Festival of Trees. Make sure to buy a raffle ticket for a chance to win your favorite tree! Mark your calendar for the holiday luncheon on Thursday, December 15th. Come at your student's regular lunchtime and you can also buy raffle tickets for the Festival of Trees.

The drawing for Festival of Trees is the following Saturday, December 17th at our annual Breakfast with Santa event. Santa will be there all morning! We are counting on parent help in providing the breakfast. We would love to have any breakfast items donated by parents, friends or family for the event (either store bought or homemade, but no cookies/brownies/cupcakes/etc.). Please email us at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com. We are also doing a coffee cart the following Monday, the 19th, if anyone wants to bake banana bread or muffins, it would be appreciated!

Also, save the date for the Harlem Wizards on the evening of January 12th! It is a family friendly, fundraising event at Sebastian Middle School. R.B. Hunt will be represented by Mr. Sharman, Mr. Cacchio and Mr. Schreiber playing for the St. Augustine Strongs. Tickets are \$8 prior to the event and \$10 at the door.

R.B. Business partners would like to extend a warm, joyful thank you to our Red and White Donors:

Southeast Sports, Freeman Law, Marble Slab Ice Cream and Anastasia Mini Golf